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Christmas Party on Thursday December 15th! 

The annual Christmas party will be December 15th.  Please see the flyer at the end of this month’s newsletter for details.  

Don’t forget your gift! 

   

Rain, Clouds, and Wind 

The monthly Saturday activity on December 3rd was canceled due to poor weather…..better to be down here wishing you 

were up there rather than up there wishing you were down here! 

Newsletter Editor’s Comment 

It’s been a pleasure serving you as your official newsletter editor in 2016 and for the last several years.  I’m very 

appreciative of any project updates and/or any special flying/building/training/insane activities you have participated in to 

add to the newsletter.  Thanks! 

Upcoming Chapter Events 

Thursday December 15  Annual Christmas party at the Richardsons 

    Please see the flyer at end of newsletter 

Saturday January 7  First Saturday event:  Frank Connery RV-14 hangar visit to review project at KGYI 

Thursday January 19  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  Presentation on safety in flight by Brandon Ayers 

Officers/Board of Directors/Key Coordinators 

Name Position Contact Number 

John Horn President 940-736-8440 

Paul Tanner Vice President 903-819-1940 

John Halterman Secretary 903-819-9947 

Ross Richardson Treasurer 903-821-4277 

Steve Straus Board of Directors 214-693-1417 

Rick Simmons Board of Directors 903-818-8066 

Mary Lawrence Board of Directors  903-821-2670 

Mel Asberry Technical Counselor 972-784-7544 

Jim Smisek Technical Counselor 903-819-6428 

Ross Richardson Membership 903-821-4277 

John Horn Young Eagles Coordinator 940-736-8440 

John Halterman Newsletter Editor 903-819-9947 

Billy Dollarhide Web Master 903-870-0521 

 

General Email:  EAA323@hotmail.com     Website:  www.eaa323.org  

 



 

 

EAA Chapter 323  

Annual Christmas Party 
 

At the home of Ross and Paula Richardson 

2115 Turtle Creek Circle, Sherman 

(Between FM 1417 & US-75 south of Lambreth Rd) 

 

903.821.4277 

 

Thursday, December 15th, 2016 at 6:30 PM 

 

Entrée will be baked ham provided by Kris & Molly 

Worstell.  Each family is requested to bring a side 

dish of your choice. 

 

Punch, wine, and soft drinks 

will be provided.  You are 

welcomed to BYOB. 

 

 

For the exciting gift exchange, each person is requested to bring an unmarked 

wrapped gift (around $20.00). 

 

Looking forward to a fun filled evening of eating and Chapter fellowship to end the year 


